SIERRA NEVADA UNIT, WBCCI



DECEMBER 2002 Airstreamers NEWSLETTER

The Unit had a great meeting at the Liberty Bell in Reno on November 14th. In attendance were Keith and Dawn McGill, Fred and Ann Hersey, Pete Rinne, Diane Leipper, Virginia Leipper, Von Gallion and his guest, Yvonne DeRoule. President Fred Hersey called the meeting to order at 12:15 pm. The primary business conducted was a vote on whether the Unit should pay for lunch at the December meeting for members whose dues are current. The motion passed. Also, there will be a gift exchange at the December Holiday meeting. Men should bring something for men and women a gift for a woman. Gifts should be no more than \$8.00

Other business discussed were plans for auditing the Unit books, development of a preliminary 2003 budget for the unit, ensuring that Regional President, Rick Sharp was extended an invitation to the Installation meeting, and ongoing efforts at recruitment and encouragement of member participation.

The December Holiday meeting will be held Sunday December 15, 2002 It will be at the Airport Plaza, 1981 Terminal Way, Reno at 11:30 am. We hope current members, past members, and new members will join us to celebrate the Holiday Season and share in the excitement of the Unit plans for 2003. Remember - all currently paid Sierra Nevada Unit members will be guests of the Unit at our December Holiday meeting.

Our January meeting will be our installation of officers for 2003. It will be Thursday January 16, 2003 and will be held in Carson City at the Station Grill & Rotisserie at 1105 S. Carson Steet.

Submitted by Diane Leipper, Unit Secretary

Those of you who have not paid your dues please bring them to the luncheon or send a \$55 check by mail to Ann Hersey at 2960 Pine Valley Rd, Gardnerville, NV 89410.

Don and Mary Lou Damoth volunteered to be the newsletter editors. We are in Key West, doing the newsletter from "on the road" until April '03.

DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES

Birthdays

Von J. Gallion - 8th



"Airstreamers" May '02 Rally

- * Do you wonder what is on the schedule for the Unit in 2003
- * Do you know who the Unit officers are for 2003?
- * Are you interested in finding out more about some of the locations for planned Unit rallies?
- * Do you have a trailer or other Airstream related items that you wish to sell or purchase?
- * Do you want to find out more about the region the Sierra Nevada Unit calls home?

If you want to find the answers to these question as well as other information of interest to Airstreamers in Northern Nevada, check out the Unit website -

SierraNevadaAirstreams.org

This is is currently supported by Bryan and Diane Leipper (WBCCI #772). The goal is to enhance communications among current Sierra Nevada Unit members as well as others interested in Airstream RV'ing. Your input and ideas are always welcome. If you have pictures, tibits, information, or resources you would like to see included on the web site please feel free to contact us at headquarters@SierraNevadaAirstreams.org

Anniversaries

Unless I missed someone, there were no new brides in December in our group.

New address from J.B.Peters - 1064 Clubhouse Dr, Box 2-12, Hemet, CA 92545 "Please send our love to all."

This Second Copy of the newsletter is for use in recruiting potential members by putting it in their hand while talking to them. We hope you will find it useful. If you see an Airstream and can't find the owner, tape one to the door.

motion passed. Also, there will be a gift exchange at the combet Holding precion. As a should be something for then and women a gift for a women.

Gifts should be no more than \$8.00

This is the new 2003 International from Airstream, the interior is completely brushed aluminum, retro style. Note the single battery and small propane bottles on the front.





Airstreamers NEWSLETTER

4610 Sleepy Hollow Dr Reno NV 89502

DECEMBER 2002



WELCOME TO THE SIERRA NEVADA UNIT of WBCCI.

We are a small, friendly group who enjoy sharing our enjoyment of Airstreams, and the Airstream lifestyle, with others. You are invited to come to any of our meetings and if you like, to join our Unit. We predict that you will make many friends and relish the camaraderie of our rallies, caravans, and group activities. Our members are always ready to share their advice on equipment problems and trailering knowledge. In addition to being a member of our local Unit, you will be one of several thousand who make up the Wally Byam Caravan Club International (the Airstream RV Club.) Fred Hersey, Unit President 775-266-3435 hersey.4-way@775.net